
Stroud High School Distance Learning Launch Information 

 

1. Students will access their curriculum through Google Classroom. This will require 

logging in with their student email. Each student will receive their email when they 

pick up a device or by calling the school on the day of checkout. (918) 968-2542. 

This is the same email they have used all year. Many students will know their 

credentials without a reminder. Students will also have invites in their inbox to join 

classes.  

 

2. Students and Parents will have to read and sign the usage contract that details the 

responsibility of checking out a device. This contract will be available on the 

school’s website for you to print off and return before Monday. We will also have 

printed contracts in the vestibule at the High School Friday-Sunday (April 3,4,5), 

from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. We only need the signature page turned in. Place it in 

the return box at the High School vestibule.   

 

3. Students are welcome to use their own devices. Students do not have to check out 

a Chromebook on Monday. If you do not check out a Chromebook, you will not 

have to complete the usage contract. SPS Internet Usage Agreements are 

applicable with or without school provided equipment. 

 

4. We will begin device check out on Monday. It will be done by class starting with 9th 

grade at 10:00 am. 10th grade check out will be at 11:00 am. 11th grade will be at 

1:00 pm. 12th grade at 2:00 pm. When you arrive at the school stop at the cones in 

front of the school.  When your vehicle is at the cones call the High School at 

9189682542 and a device will be brought out and sat on a table if you have a 

usage contract on file. If not, we will have printed contracts available for you to 

sign. Please bring your own pen to sign if you need to complete the contract on 

site.  

 

5. Please understand we are taking measures to eliminate contact with one another. 

School staff will be wearing gloves and disinfecting as much as possible. When 

you come to the school you should keep at least 6 feet between you and anyone 

else you might encounter. Take all the necessary precautions you feel are 

necessary.  

 

6. Siblings, regardless of class, can pick up a device at the same time.  

 

7. Families without home internet need to communicate with the principal and 

arrangements will be made to help remove this obstacle. Students will not be 

penalized and will not get behind because of a lack of access. Time is on our side.  

 

8. The Stroud Public Schools Internet Usage Agreements are applicable with or 

without school provided equipment. All current students have these on file. 


